
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

In accordance with UCA 17-16-14, the Millard County Commission will hold a public hearing at 

the Millard County Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah on Tuesday, 

March 12, 2024, at 10:30 a.m., for the purpose of Receiving Public Comment on increasing the 

Road Department budget for one-time additional state funding. All other Funds/Budgets may be 

considered as necessary. 

 

/s/ Bonnie Smith, Millard County Auditor 

Submitted March 1, 2024, and Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress Wednesday, 

March 6, 2024 

.  


